
Frequency of 
chronic diseases 
(e.g., diabetes, 

hypertension) in a 
population  

 

  

  

 

People begin to realize 
that dying from 
preventable or 
manageable chronic 
disease should not be 
the status quo.   

 

The impact of weather 
events (e.g., extreme 

heat, flooding) on 
community health  

Implementing climate 
resilience policies 

targeting vulnerable 
populations  

Quality and funding of 
public schools in 

different 
neighborhoods  

Reforming school 
funding formulas to 
allocate more resources 
to underfunded districts  

 



Access to high-
speed internet and 
digital resources  

 

  

  

 

 
Expanding broadband 
infrastructure in 
underserved 
communities  

 

Access to mental health 
services in local clinics  

Clinics adopt walk-in 
office hours and peer 
support models to 
reduce barriers to 
mental health care.  

 

Disparities in maternal 
and infant health 
outcomes  

 

Expanding Medicaid 
coverage for doulas and 

midwives to improve 
maternal care  



Air and water quality  
 

 

 

  

  

 

Strengthening 
environmental 
regulations to reduce 
industrial pollution in 
marginalized areas  

 

High rates of violent 
crime and community 

safety concerns  

Implementation of a 
citizen taskforce that 
works alongside police 
and local government to 
make decisions around 
local safety priorities.   

 

Opportunities for 
employment and 
financial security  

 

Raising the minimum 
wage and ensuring paid 
leave policies  

 



  

  

  

 

 

Access to affordable 
healthcare and 
insurance coverage  

 

 

Expanding Medicaid 
eligibility and removing 
work requirements  

 

Presence of green 
spaces and recreational 
areas  

 

Increasing public 
investment in parks and 
community outdoor 
spaces in low-income 
areas  

 

Availability of quality 
early childhood 
education programs  

 

Implementing universal 
pre-K policies and 
increasing early 

childhood education 
funding  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Access to safe and 
affordable housing  

Implementing 
inclusionary zoning 
policies to increase 
affordable housing 

availability 
 

Availability of healthy 
food options in a 
neighborhood  

Collaboration formed 
between local farmers, 
non-profits, and corner 
stores to supply healthy 
food to corner stores.   

 

Quality of public 
transportation options. 

Expanding public transit 
routes to improve 
access to jobs and 
healthcare  
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